
 
 
 
June 2017 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The Holmes County Junior Fair Board is seeking Sponsor of the Day donors for the 2017 Holmes 
County Fair held August 7-12. To be a Sponsor of the Day, we are simply asking for a $100 
donation.   
 
The Junior Fair Board is comprised of students throughout Holmes County who are incoming 
high school freshman through incoming college freshman.  Members of the board work 
diligently throughout the year, however they are most commonly seen and heard at the fair 
during livestock shows announcing classes and grand champion winners.  
 
Your generosity of being a Sponsor of the Day will help provide funding for trainings, member 
apparel, office supplies, meals, and other miscellaneous items needed for the fair.  To show our 
appreciation of thanks, your name and or business will be recognized at livestock shows and 
any other Junior Fair Board related event during your specific day and will be displayed in our 
fair booth all week.    
 
If you are interested in being a Sponsor of the Day or have additional questions, please let a 
Junior Fair Board member know or feel free to call Ella Lorentz, Holmes County Junior Fair 
Board Advisor at 330-473-8403.  An invoice will be sent to you during the month of July.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Holmes County Junior Fair Board Member 


